BUSHFIELD ROAD INFANTS

NEWSLETTER  -  MARCH 2016
MILK MONEY - TOTAL FOR HALF TERM = £ 8.64 or £1.35/week. 
(Milk will commence Wed 13th April due to delivery). Just a reminder that milk money will only be accepted 
on the first morning of the school week or the first day back to school if your child has been absent.
Please note:  If you wish your child to change from dinners to pack-ups could you please notify the school office with 1 weeks notice.

HALF TERM

School will close on Thursday 24th March at 3.15pm and will open on Tuesday 12th April 2016 at 8.55am.

MAY DAY
Please note that when the children return after Easter, the school will be closed on Monday 2nd May as it is a Public Bank holiday.  
WEDDING CONGRATULATIONS
We are happy to announce that Miss Hamilton will be getting married during the Easter holidays.  We wish them every happiness for the future.  Miss Hamilton’s married name will be Mrs Priest.
CLASS P.E.
After the Easter Holidays P.E. will be outdoor (weather permitting). Please send your child with a plain white t-shirt, dark shorts/jogging bottoms and a plain warm top, plimsoles/trainers.  Please send your child with their P.E. kit, in the red draw string PE bag, on a Monday Morning to leave here for the whole week and we will send it home with your child on Friday afternoon. 
Miss Miller’s Class



Monday morning and Thursday morning.
Miss Sharp’s Class



Monday afternoon and Wednesday afternoon.

Mrs Walker’s Class


Wednesday afternoon and Friday morning.

Miss Thorne’s Class


Tuesday morning and Thursday afternoon.

Mrs Priest’s Class



Monday morning and Thursday afternoon.

Mrs Turnbull’s Class


Tuesday afternoon and Thursday morning.
 Birthday Cakes In School.
Just a reminder to parents that we are happy for children to share shop bought packaged cakes as long as the ingredients/allergy information and the use by date details are clearly shown on the packaging and for this reason we cannot accept home-made cakes.
On special event days we would like to continue to offer home-made cakes on our cake stalls and appreciate all home-made cake donations from parents.  We will clearly display information at these events to make everyone aware that cakes are home-made donations and school will not be responsible for the ingredients they contain or risk of allergies.
Food items prepared in school for children either to consume in class or are sold as part of fund raising projects are made by staff trained in Food Safety and Hygiene and follow the health and safety guidelines.
Please remember that children/toddlers should not use the activity trail before and after school.

No bikes/scooters or dogs are allowed on the playground.

We would like to take this opportunity to wish you an enjoyable Easter Break.
BUSHFIELD ROAD INFANTS

OPTION ONE NURSERY NEWSLETTER - MARCH 2016
END OF TERM FOR OPTION 1
School will close on Wednesday 23rd March 2016 at 11.30am and open on 
Tuesday 12th April at 9.00am
TOTAL DINNER MONEY FOR HALF TERM  = £25.20
The weekly amount is to be paid on the first day of the school week.  Please make cheques payable to North Lincolnshire Council.   Please note:  If you wish your child to change from dinners to pack-ups could you please notify the school office in writing with 1 weeks notice.
MAY DAY 

Please note that when the children return after Easter, the school will be closed on Monday 2nd  May as it is a Public Bank holiday.  
STAY AND CHAT
Thank you for coming to our stay and chat sessions in Nursery.  We hope you found them enjoyable.  Thank you for your positive feedback on these sessions.

SCHOOL TRIP
We are planning on going on a school trip in the next half term.  We will send more details nearer the time.  If you would like to be a parent helper on our trip then you will need a CRB check.  Forms can be picked up from the School Office.
We would like to take this opportunity to wish you an enjoyable Easter break.
BUSHFIELD ROAD INFANTS

OPTION TWO NURSERY NEWSLETTER – MARCH 2016
END OF TERM FOR OPTION 2
School will close on Thursday 24th March 2016 at 3.15pm and open on Wednesday 13th  April at 12.45pm
TOTAL DINNER MONEY FOR HALF TERM  = £ 29.40
The weekly amount is to be paid on the first day of the school week.  Please make cheques payable to North Lincolnshire Council.   Please note:  If you wish your child to change from dinners to pack-ups could you please notify the school office in writing with 1 weeks notice.
MAY DAY
Please note that when the children return after Easter, the school will be closed on Monday 2nd May as it is a Public Bank holiday.  

STAY AND CHAT

Thank you for coming to our stay and chat sessions in Nursery.  We hope you found them enjoyable.  Thank you for your positive feedback on these sessions.

SCHOOL TRIP

We are planning on going on a school trip in the next half term.  We will send more details nearer the time.  If you would like to be a parent helper on our trip then you will need a CRB check.  Forms can be picked up from the School Office.
We would like to take this opportunity to wish you an enjoyable Easter break.

BUSHFIELD ROAD INFANTS
The Prizewinners for Hats and Eggs were:

Nursery/Reception. 
 Hats:
1.
Evie Clark
      Eggs:  
1.
Dominique Lappin


2.
William Jones



2.
Olivia Hollingsworth


3.
Joel Holleworth


3.
Lucas Krochmal
Year/Year2. 

 Hats:
1.
Courtney White     Eggs:
1.
Ian Dziabek




2.
Maxwell Standerline

2.
Lilly-may Baker


3.
Keiran Marland


3.
Macey Drakes
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